
  
   

 

21 March 2016  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
BWS/SWGS Sixth Form Geology Field Trip to Iceland – Leaving Sunday 27 March 2016 
 
With a little under a week to go I hope everyone is excited about the forthcoming trip, and ready for 
the cold weather! 
 
I wanted to use this final opportunity to remind you of a few key procedural points;  
 

 All students will be departing from BWS (Exeter Street entrance) at 2.15 AM on Sunday 27 
March. Please remember that this is also the start of daylight savings when the clocks go 
forward.  I would like to suggest that students be present at BWS from 2.00 AM so that we 
can make a prompt departure with time to load the vehicle. 

 The current forecast, although rather unreliable so far in the future, is looking like it should 
be cold and dry.  Even if the weather does take a turn for the worse many layers with an 
outer waterproof will be essential. 

 Finally if you son/daughter has bought new boots for the trip then it would be advisable to 
break them in over the coming week.  Blisters can be a real dampener. 

 
Please remember you can keep up to date with our activities via the @BWSTrips twitter feed.  
 
If you have any final questions please do not hesitate to contact me at mxt@bws.wilts.sch.uk, and 
I look forward to seeing you bright and early on Sunday! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M Thorne 
Head of Geology 
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